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March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Business Revision Trip – Tutor2u Star City 
 
To support students in achieving the best result possible in the summer we have booked students onto 
the Tutor2u Business Revision conference on Friday 15th March. 
 
Students will be expected to be in school for 8.30am and will return by 4pm.  
 
The trip is fully funded by the school as part of the curriculum.  
 
 In order to fully meet the demands of the summer examinations, we strongly recommend that students 
participate in this theatre visit. 
 
Yours faithfully 
         
 
 
 
Miss N Bassett         Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Business Studies       Headteacher 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
REPLY SLIP 
 
Student’s Name: ___________________________ Tutor Group: ______________________ 
 
I would like my child to attend the Business revision conference on Friday 15th March 2024. 
  
YES/NO 
 
I will make arrangements for my son/daughter’s safe transport to and from school.  
 
Signed:  ________________________________ (Parent/Carer)   Date: ___________________ 
 
Please return the reply slip to Miss Bassett 
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